


Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                       18 September 2019
Kia Ora Koutou.

Yesterday, some Tuakana children participated in a Winter Sports Tournament at Southwell 
School, playing netball, rippa or soccer.  
The children enjoyed the opportunity and as alwyas were positive role models for our school.  
Thanks go to Vic, Ngahuia, Sandra and Rachel who coached the children and then supported them 
as they participated.

Last Wednesday the Tuakana team were hosts at assembly.  They shared writing, a slide show of 
learning and led the school in waiata.  It was wonderful seeing the younger children responding to 
the seniors as they sang Ete ao, e te po.  This was Tuakana Teina in action.

Children who received certificates and ‘Being the Best We Can Be’ bands were:  
Riley Wichman Beautiful Lee Wiki Rima Erepeta-Tokona       Jazmine Emery
Maryan Warsame Rehua Te Pere Alfred Kaisami                 Paige Thornalley
Louise Preligera Laila MacDonald Jayda Sharif                   Ashley Naicker
Love Rose Tala Simeti Ocean Wight Jodeci Hauwaho Henry    Amelia Teu
Cruden Kana Lahkaii Osborne-Brown Opal Ebenhoh                   Lucas Clarke
Dorothy Strickland Killuminati Moke Trey-Shaun Wiki              Filomena Tupou
Wiremu Murray Julius Nore

Potiki Team Cross Country
Thursday 19th September at 2:00pm

Children in the Potiki Team will participate in Cross Country.  
The course will cover half the field and include obstacles for children.  

Children have begun their training and are very excited!  
We invite parents to come and enjoy this event.  

7 year old boys - 2.15pm
7 year old girls - 2.20pm
6 year old boys - 2.25pm
6 year old girls - 2.30pm
5 year old boys - 2.35pm
5 year old girls - 2.40pm

Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Tues 17 September Cluster Winter 
Tournament Y5/6

Thurs 19 September Y6 Visit to Fairfield 
Intermediate

Potiki Cross Country

Wed 25 September Assembly

Fri 27 September Last Day of Term 3

Mon 14 October Term 4 Starts

Upcoming Events

Prospectus and 
enrolment packs for 
Fairfield and 
Peachgrove 
Intermediate are 
available from the 
Bankwood School 


